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January 2016 News Letter 

Happy New Year 
 
The end of 2015 has come and is going by.  As your new RV Club Chairman, Maryjoan and I would like to say 
Happy New year and look forward to the 2016 season of travel and fellowship with all of you.  Please mark 
your calendars for the following: 
Annual dues are due starting January 1st and will be considered past due by February 8th. 
Our first planning meeting will be held at “My Garden Café” on Hwy 108 just East of Hess Rd. The meeting 
will start at 9:00 am. 
At this meeting I will ask each couple who have indicated they would host a trip to make a presentation of their 
plans for the outing. 
 
SIRs 136 RV Club Chairman: Knute Kleinen  694-8866  kleinens@sbcglobal.net  
Asst. Chairman:   John Avila  586-1992 avilacabin@gosnc.com  
Treasurer:    Chuck Price  533-3075 abbprice@sbcglobal.net 
 
As the outgoing RV Club Chairman, I hope everyone has survived this past week with the SIRs Christmas 
Lunch on Tuesday, the Italian Dinner on Friday and Christmas Dinner at Sonora Hills Recreation Center on 
Saturday.  I am sure that no one left the party hungry.   
Steve & Carolyn Gregory and Jim & Ginny Johnson out did themselves, again this year.   With the help of the 
entire RV Club, our annual Christmas Dinner was fantastic.  This wraps up our 2015 Rovin’ Roosters & Chicks 
RV Season and what a great one it was.  For the past 2 and ½ years I have had the extreme pleasure of working 
with each and every one of you and Linda and I thank you for all your help and support. 
I know Knute and Maryjoan will continue leading this great group of RVers into more adventures and carry on 
the traditions of this club.  Linda and I will give any and all the help that is needed.   
Each member will make an annual non-refundable donation of $25.00 to the group treasury no later than the 
end of February of each year. Send your checks to Chuck Price at 16118 Via Estes Sonora, CA 95370.   
 
Here are a few pictures form the SIRs Christmas Luncheon:  

  Happy 90th Birthday Mo!            Jim Johnson honored by Jim Morrow  Ginny gets the roses. 
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 Jim & Ginny        Chuck & Cathy       Knute & Maryjoan           

  Mo & Letty     Bill & Peggy    Rick & Betty 

 Here are a few pictures of the Saturday Dinner: 

 

This was one of the best 
collections of canned 
goods and food stuffs that 
we have put together. Last 
year we collected $695, 
this year we hit $765.  Earl 
Randall has arranged for 
the Elks Lodge to match 
our cash contribution. Or 
$1530.  
 

Lucky Linda, 
she won the 
grand prize of 
$100. 

     Steve & Carolyn 
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